Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Jaswal, Gagandeep

Sent: 2024/08/30 2:50 PM

To: Jaswal, Gagandeep

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]City File # OZS-2024-0039 Ward 10 / Proposal no. 1000158200 Ontario

Corp. Blackthorn Inc

From: Sujal Patel <[ -

Sent: Saturday, August 24, 2024 12:26 PM
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]City File # 0ZS-2024-0039 Ward 10 / Proposal no. 1000158200 Ontario Corp. Blackthorn Inc

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do
not trust or are not expecting.

City clerk,

As a proud resident of Ward 10 Brampton and tax payer, _
_. I've been living here for the last 12 years. | choose this

particular neighborhood as my permanent home because of the quiet area, greenery and
natural view and scenery.

| strongly oppose proposal 1000158200 Ontario Inc. Blackthorn Development Corp.
project as this project will only create traffic congestion and create more accidents in our
neighborhood. Already there is heavy traffic on HWY 50 and Clarkway Dr. we notice
accidents on a daily basis, we have to wait a long time to make left and right turns, this will
create noise pollution and more cars on the same small streets.

On top of that schools don’t have space for kids, the commercial plaza on the east and
west of this proposed site is already so crowded with parking and huge line-ups for daily
groceries, banks and other shops. So this will only create more difficult situations for
current residents.

Please consider my request.
Regards,

Sujal Patel






